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8th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Creative Arts Evening – Wednesday 30th March 2022 
 
We are pleased to announce that Rednock School will be staging a Creative Arts Evening, showcasing the students’ 

incredible talents. The extravaganza is entitled “Stage and Screen”. The drama department is raising funds for a great 

resource called "Digital Theatre Plus" which allows our students to experience professional theatre and resources within 

the classroom. The evening will also be a celebration of the school’s significant achievement in being awarded the 

prestigious Gold Arts Award in collaboration with The Everyman Theatre in Cheltenham.  

The show will feature a wide array of talent from all age groups from Drama, Music and Creative Arts. The cast would 

be delighted if you could join the Rednock School community and the talented performers on the evening of Wednesday 

30th March. The show will begin at 6.30pm in the school’s Main Hall and will end approximately between 7.45pm – 

8.00pm.  

If you would like to come along to the show, please complete this Google Form by Wednesday 23rd March 2022. Tickets 

are priced at £6. Payment can be made via Parent Pay and the payment will be added to your Parent Pay account on 

completion of the Google Form. If you are unable to pay via Parent Pay please email admin@rednockschool.org.uk to 

arrange an alternative payment method. Tickets will be issued on a first come first serve basis. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours faithfully  
 

Mrs Summers 

Acting Head of Drama  
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